
INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH
CIRCULAR NO: ISS/DP/043/2022-23 DATE: 25/01/2023

Dear Parents,

Greetings from Indian School Salalah!

We are happy to inform you that our school is planning to conduct the postponed

carnival celebrations as Annual Day on Friday, 3rd February 2023. The events which

could not take place on 22nd Dec 2022 will be performed on 3rd February 2023.

Kindly mark this day on your calendar and encourage our students by gracing this

occasion with your presence.

A lot of hard work and effort have been put up by our students to ensure that the

celebration becomes a success and for the same, we look forward to your support and

cooperation.

Best Regards,

(Digitally Signed by)

Deepak Patankar,

Principal


